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Please note that the following representations were received by a Councillor before 
the deadline for the receipt of representations (Noon, Wednesday 9 November 
2022). These representations were subsequently forwarded to the Council and were 
published to the Planning Portal on 9 and 10 November 2022, therefore, these are 
set out below for the Committee’s consideration alongside the relevant planning 
application report on the agenda. 
 

Representation 

Further representations received in form of two letters of objection, concerns raised 

summarised as follow: 

• Rochester becoming a concrete jungle with high rise buildings. With another 

ten-storey block together with the Rochester Independent College would 

constitute an overdevelopment. Concerns about the safety of Star Hill 

Crossing not being safe in its current form not allowing people to cross in 

time. 

• Loss of light to ground floor flat currently only receive light until 10:30am only 

this will restrict that further with the need for the use of electric lights all day. 

 


